
CENTRE FOR CAREER PLANNING AND COUNSELLING 

UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR 

 

     UGC NET/JRF Coaching Class Work Postponed 

It is notified for the information of all the candidates registered 

for UGC NET/JRF coaching that the coaching already 

scheduled from 16th March, 2020 stand postponed. The new 

dates will be communicated later.  All concerned candidates are 

advised to check our Centre webpage http://ccpc.uok.edu.in or 

www.kashmiruniversity.ac.in for regular updates. 

                                                                                                   

                                                                                                        Sd/-  

Director 
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